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Dear ,  

 

This is in reference to your application for correction of your naval record pursuant to Section 

1552 of Title 10, United States Code.  After careful and conscientious consideration of relevant 

portions of your naval record and your application, the Board for Correction of Naval Records 

(Board) found the evidence submitted insufficient to establish the existence of probable material 

error or injustice.  Consequently, your application has been denied. 

 

A three-member panel of the Board, sitting in executive session, considered your application on 

31 October 2023.  The names and votes of the members of the panel will be furnished upon 

request.  Your allegations of error and injustice were reviewed in accordance with administrative 

regulations and procedures applicable to the proceedings of this Board.  Documentary material 

considered by the Board consisted of your application, together with all material submitted in 

support thereof, relevant portions of your naval record and applicable statutes, regulations, and 

policies.   

 

The Board determined that your personal appearance, with or without counsel, would not 

materially add to their understanding of the issues involved.  Therefore, the Board determined 

that a personal appearance was not necessary and considered your case based on the evidence of 

record. 

 

You requested to update your record to reflect, assigned to the active component, service dates of 

28 February 1972 through 2 May 1972, and date of rank effective 28 February 1972.  The Board, 

in its review of your entire record and application, carefully weighed all potentially mitigating 

factors, to include your assertions.  Upon review of your record, the Board concluded that you 

enlisted in the Naval Reserve on 23 February 1973 for a term of 6 years in paygrade E-1 and 

signed several NAVPER 601-13, Administrative Remarks entries acknowledging your 

enlistment in the Naval Reserve 2X6 Program.  Additionally, on 23 February 1973, you were 

issued Active Duty for Training (ACDUTRA) Order Serial 0245-02-64-06 with a report no later 

than date of 28 February 1973.  Subsequently, you were referred to the Naval Aptitude Board for 

Consideration for Separation on 19 April 1973; the Brigade Attitude Board recommended you 

“be administratively separated from the Naval Service as unsuitable.”  On 30 April 1973, your 






